
 
 

 

 

 

 

Mobile Phone Policy 

 

Lakelands Primary School understands that mobile telephones offer a service to some families. Safety and 
communication concerns demand that some students have a mobile telephone with them for before and 
after school communications. 

There are, however, issues associated with mobile telephones. Issues include security, interruptions to 
school operations and student perceptions of equity. Because of these issues, we prefer that students do 
not bring mobile telephones to school. 

If students need to bring mobile phones to school it is a requirement that they are turned off and left in 
their bag. 

 
The school does not accept responsibility for the loss, damage or theft of the phone. 

 

If a student is found in with their phone during school time it will be handed over to a staff member and placed 

in the front office. Parents will be contacted to pick the phone up. This will be one strike against the 
student’s Good Standing. 

 

 

If you need to contact your child/children during school hours the Front Office remains the most 
appropriate and immediate point of contact.   

Phone 9584 2601 

 

 

Please note that, although ‘mobile phone’ is referred to in this policy, it applies to all devices that can access the internet or 
work as a phone. 


